
 

 
 
 

Ridgecrest Intermediate School 

Incoming 6th Grade Parent Orientation 

You are cordially invited to attend a 

Special Parent Orientation 
 

At 
 

Ridgecrest Intermediate School 

28915 Northbay Road, Rancho Palos Verdes 

 

 
Who: Parents of current 5th grade students who reside in the Ridgecrest 

attendance area 

 

When: Thursday, March 9, 2017 

5:00 p.m. Optional School Tour 

5:30 p.m. Orientation for Parents 

 

Where: The Ridgecrest Auditorium – Adjacent to the office/main parking lot 

Why: To provide a brief overview of the intermediate school program 

** Please note… this evening is for parents only 

** Hope to see you there!! 

 

 


